
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair/Chairwoman/Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations,  
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, DC 20515  
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations, 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair Rosa DeLauro and Ranking Member Kay Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Cool Pavement and Shade Structures in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Los Angeles Mayor's Office, located at 200 N. Spring 
St. Los Angeles, CA 90012. 
 
The funding would be used for implement cool pavement on 10 street segments in the San Fernando 
Valley of the City of Los Angeles. This project will also include the fabrication and installation of up to 30 
shade structures designed to fit over bus benches at 30 bus stop locations within California’s 29th 
Congressional District. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 


